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January 18, 2022    
 
Ms. Debra Knox 
WT Cox Information Services 
201 Village Road 
Shallotte, NC 28470 
 
Vendor-PO Mailing #: 105741 
Vendor Email:  dknox@wtcox.com    
Vendor Phone:  800-571-9554 
 
Dear Ms. Knox: 
 
This is to advise you that the award to your company for RFP P1119, Magazine Subscriptions as shown 
below has been renewed. 
 
The renewed award is in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Request for Proposal and with 
your maximum discount from the publishers’ list of 18.50% remaining firm from February 1, 2022 
through January 31, 2023 with an option to renew.  This award letter is not an official order. 
 
If you have any questions about this renewal award, please contact Debbie Mosher at 770-590-4522 or 
debbie.mosher@cobbk12.org.  The Media Services Department contact is Holly Frilot, 770-426-3315.  
We appreciate your interest and participation in the CCSD solicitation process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barbara Bates, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 
Director of Procurement Services 
 
dgm 
 
cc: Accounts Payable 
 Holly Frilot 
 Thomas Marshall 
 Debbie Stinchcomb 
 

mailto:dknox@wtcox.com
mailto:debbie.mosher@cobbk12.org

